
A MESSAGE FROM TIM 
I want to thank the Choristers for their beautiful and enthusiastic singing at the 10 am service last 
Sunday!  These children are so very dedicated, attending rehearsals each week and giving of 
themselves to this endeavor amid so many other activities in which they are involved.  I applaud 
and appreciate the efforts and dedication of their parents too, without whom there would be no 
Chorister program!  Some of them experienced their First Communion as well, making Sunday a 
truly meaningful and joyous experience for all.   
 
This Sunday, I will be in Kentucky visiting my parents and I’m most appreciative for Susan Dodd 
who will be playing the organ for the 10 am service, and for Lori Snow who will play her flute for the 
8 am service.   
 
The Choir of St. Gregory’s will sing a beautiful anthem by Richard Shepard (b. 1949) entitled A New 
Commandment which paraphrases Sunday’s Gospel reading, “This is my commandment, that you 
love one another as I have loved you…By this shall all men know that you are my disciples if you 
have love for one another.” 
 
It truly is all about Love.  
 
Sending love to you all, 
Tim   
 


